
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Basrah’s projects are development proof

On his tour to the hosts of northern Basra, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National

Movement, met Sheikh Nuri Laftah Al-Bazoni in the host of the Bezazina clan and recalled the

important  stations  that  brought  him  together  with  this  generous  clan  and  expressed  his

satisfaction with the level of reconstruction and development in Basrah governorate and Iraq.

H.E.  reiterated  that  Iraq  lives  in  an  unprecedented  state  of  stability  after  years  of

challenges, praising the tournament of the 25th Gulf Cup and the generosity of the people of

Basrah and how they welcomed the visitors, which gave a positive picture of Iraq's reality.

H.E. also called to address problems such as water scarcity with attention to the agricultural

sector and the forcing oil companies operating in Iraq to employ, train, and develop Iraqi

labor as stipulated in the contracts.


